
Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

Y4 Leavers and Nursery Graduation 

Photos  

Wednesday 8th June  

 

Jubilee Celebrations  

Friday 10th June  

 

Year 3 Parent Engagement  

Tuesday 14th June  

 

Trailblazers Parent Workshop                  

on Anxiety  

Thursday 16th June 2:15pm  

 

Summer Fayre  

Friday 17th June 

 

Sports Day  

Friday 24th June  

 

Y2 Parent Assemblies  

Wednesday 29th June  

Learning Lions 9:30  

Perfect Panthers 2:30 

 

Trailblazers Parent Workshop                         

on Sleep  

Thursday 30th June 2:15pm 

 

Y1 Trip to Blue Planet  

Friday 8th July  

 

Nursery Graduation  

Monday 11th July 2:00pm  

 

Y4 Leavers Assembly  

Thursday 14th July 2:00pm  

 

May Half-Term  

30th May - 3rd June  

Inset Day  

6th June  

Last Day of term (pupils to attend) 

18th July  

 

27th May 2022 

Part of the   

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

School Attendance 

Clever Caterpillars 87.5%     Busy Bees 100%  

Terrific Tigers 93.4%      Charming Cheetahs 91.9% 

Perfect Panthers 95.9%            Learning Lions  98.3% 

Super Squirrels 97.7%  Brilliant Badgers 97.5%   Wise Owls 93.5%        

The winners for last week are Busy Bees well done! 

Last weeks whole school attendance was 95.2%  

Our whole school target is 97.5% 

We monitor all children’s attendance very closely with the support of our Education Welfare Officer  

Also follow us on Facebook @kingsfieldfirstschool 

Please remember that the office email address is now admin@kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk  

Jubilee Celebrations  

A reminder that on Friday 10th June we will be holing out jubilee celebrations in school. On this day we 
will be asking all of the children and staff to come dressed in red, white and blue.  

Our plans include : 

 A street party  - (fingers cross for good weather)  where all children will eat lunch  together         

outside. See the back page for the special menu for the day.  

 Learning about the Queens life, her role and special events. 

 A special celebration gift for all children to take home. 

 A fun day filled with treats and surprises. 

What lovely half-term we’ve had with school trips being planned, pupils attending                      

inter-school events and clubs taking off. We look forward to the next half-term bringing lots 

of celebrations, sports activities and children preparing for their new classes in September. 

More information about this will be coming your way soon.  

Have a lovely safe half-term break and we will see you on Tuesday 7th June.  

Tempest Photography  

On Wednesday 8th June, Tempest                             

Photography will be in school to take 

the Y4 leavers photo’s and the    

Nursery Graduation photos.  

 

Young Voices  

Young Voices is the largest children’s choir concert in the world and 
after weeks of preparation, Kingsfield pupils had a great time singing 
their hearts out yesterday at the Manchester Arena.  

We would like to say a big thank you to Mrs Gray, Mrs Rutter, Miss 
Sveikutis and Mr Bailey for helping to organise this for the children. 
We hope that parents and family members enjoyed the show.  

Y3 Parent Engagement  

The Year 3 Parent Engagement session has 

changed and will now take place on Tuesday 

14th June. 

A letter will be send home with further                  

information.  



Theme of the week 

Jubilee Celebrations  

School Meals 

We are on week 2 of the lunch menu next week  

House Points  

Mars – 430 Jupiter – 304 

Earth -  482  Saturn - 317 

This weeks winners are EARTH 

KINGSFIELD AWARDS  

 

A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a      
golden ticket this week and chose a prize from the golden chest:- 

Jessica Young, Imogen Cliff, Rowan Clulow, Isabelle Barber, Peggy 
Casewell 

    

Star of the week 

 Little Ladybirds - George Mason 

 Clever Caterpillars - Natasha   

 Robinson 

 Busy Bees - Ronnie Rockley  

 Terrific Tigers - Ayla Joyun 

 Charming Cheetahs - Pippa Robinson 

 Perfect Panthers - Imogen Hazell 

 Learning Lions - Freddy Leadbeater 

 Super Squirrels - Mia Glynn 

 Wise Owls - Kyra Cliff  

 Brilliant Badgers - Lacey-Mai Davies  
                 

Rainbow Reader 

 Little Ladybirds - George Young 

 Clever Caterpillars - Imogen Cliff 

 Busy Bees - Isabella Mason  

 Terrific Tigers - Madison  

 Charming Cheetahs - Amber-Rose 

 Aubrey 

 Perfect Panthers - Kaiden Adey 

 Learning Lions - Annie Dawson-

 English 

 Super Squirrels - Alanah McGregor 

 Wise Owls - Joe Pedley  

 Brilliant Badgers - Lacey Wyzocan 

  

Phonics Superhero 

 Little Ladybirds - Oscar Atkinson 

 Clever Caterpillars - Harley Tuttle  

 Busy Bees - Oliver Williams 

 Terrific Tigers - Ryan Antrobus 

 Charming Cheetahs - Harry Hughes-

 Moore  

 Perfect Panthers – Noah Tisor 

 Learning Lions - Lochlan Chaddock 

TT Rock Star 

 Super Squirrels - Carly Bradshaw 

 Wise Owls - Reuben Thorley  

 Brilliant Badgers - Elora Dawson 

Story: 2022 marks 70 years of Queen Elizabeth II’s service and Buckingham                     
Palace has revealed th celebration line-up marking the Platinum Jubilee that will 
occur during June’s four-day Bank Holiday weekend. 

 
Question: How important is it for us to have a sense of 
duty?  

PTFA - Calling All Volunteers!  

On Friday 17th June we will be holding our Summer Fayre after school.  

To prepare for this event we are looking for volunteers to run stalls on the day 

and also to prepare for the event prior to it taking place.  

If you can spare some time on Monday 13th June to come into school please let 

the school office know.  

Things to do during half-term to help 

Children to prepare a jar filled with goodies, such as sweets, stationary, hair   

accessories, small toys etc. These will then create jar raffle stall for the fayre.  

Donations  

Any donations of party bags would be gratefully received for the hook-a-bag 

stall.  

If children would like to donate any teddies for the teddy raffle stall, we will be 

sure to find them a new home.  

School Council  

At this week's school council meeting, we discussed how we could introduce 
some whole school activities now that it is safer at school to mix. We all 

loved the idea of house teams activities so that we can interact with children 
from different classes and year groups in our house team. We shared some 

ideas of potential team building ideas that we could do. Watch this space for 
more information as we continue our plans to unite our school once again... 



CLUBS 

We are pleased to reveal our new clubs starting soon.  More information about them can be found on the web-

site - https://www.kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/events/ 

This is also where you will need to book in to secure a place for your child.   

Hurry – places are limited. 

Thank You  

Children in Years 1 - 4 will be coming home 
with a special gift from Biddulph Town 

Council to commemorate the Queen's Plati-
num Jubilee.  

Thank you to Biddulph town council for 
these lovely gifts - they are also holding 

some Jubilee celebrations in town over the 
half-term week.  

 



Vacancy for a Lunchtime Supervisor 

We currently have a vacancy for a lunchtime supervisor. 

 If you are interested or know someone who may be, then please call the school office on 01782 973800 for an application pack. 

 The position is term time only for 1 hour per day with an hourly rate of £9.43. (Grade 2 Scale point 2). 

 This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people/vulnerable adults and expect 
all staff and volunteers to share this  commitment This position is subject to a criminal records check from the Disclosure 

and    Barring Service (formerly CRB) which will require you to disclose details of all unspent and unfiltered spent reprimands,    
formal warnings, cautions and convictions in your application form. 

https://www.kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/policies-2/ 

https://www.kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/policies-2/

